
Kia ora koutou!       
 
There are many exciting things happening at our school at the moment.  
Room 9 and 10 children have been off visiting the Museum at Waitangi and 
are working with staff on a project designed by the Te Papa Museum in 
Wellington. 
 
Our Junior School have been visiting our recycling centre, learning all about 
what happens to our rubbish in Kaitaia.  Also in the Junior School we have 
some upgrades happening to our sandpit which I know our kids and visitors 
to our school are going to love. 
 
With the recent break in to Kaeo Primary School and the taking of their    
proceeds from their recent Gala Day, we have decided to donate all our 
mufti-day money ($300) to their school.  A number of other schools in the 
Far North are doing likewise so that the kids at Kaeo Primary School won’t 
miss out.  This is a true indicator that Manaakitanga (Caring for others) is 
alive and well in our Far North schools. 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS 
FROM ROOM 3: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 21st June 2018 (Term 2, Week 8) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 12: 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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This advertising space is available to a local 
business who wishes to utilise this service. 

 
If you are keen to take up this opportunity, 
please contact Mrs Sharon Patrick at our 

school office. 
 

Ph: 09 4080228 
Email: accounts@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9am in our  school Hall for  the rest of Term 2  

Throughout Term 2 iMOKO check ups (Mr Morrissey and Whaea Alice) in our school 
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

27 June BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

29 June Y3-6 Mini Football tournament  

3 July Y3-6 Ki o rahi tournament pp = 4 July 

6 July Last day of Term 2 

23 July Term 3 begins 

7 August KPS School Fun Run—pp = 9 July 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

 

 

 

 


